Elsen, Nikki

From: Carol Erickson < cerickson07@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 12:55 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Cass Street Beautification Project Additional Funding

You don't often get email from cerickson07@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear City Clerk Elsen,

I am writing in support of obtaining additional funding for the Cass Street Beautification Project. I have been a citizen member of the committee working on the ideas and planning for this project for the last two years and I am very excited about the planned improvements and enhancements for Cass Street and the Cass Street neighborhoods.

Many La Crosse citizens have chosen to buy and improve homes in this area - rather than moving outside of the City limits. Adding outdoor lighting, signage, safer crosswalks, shade trees and benches and plants tell the citizens and visitors that La Crosse is a good place to live. As a City we should be protecting the safety and enhancing the enjoyment of residents and attracting new community members and visitors. I believe that the Beautification Project will help accomplish these goals.

Please add this letter to the legislative file.

Thank you,

Carol Erickson

--

Carol Erickson cerickson07@gmail.com